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Fargo Women’s Clinic Enlisting Help from NYC Attorneys 
 
Fargo, North Dakota – When the Red River Women’s Clinic (RRWC) can’t win through 

the legislative process, they find partners like the Center for Reproductive Rights of New 

York City to challenge North Dakota’s pro-woman, pro-health laws. Nearly 90% of North 

Dakota lawmakers voted to support a woman’s right to know that they may be able to 

reverse the chemical abortion procedure. Seven other states have a law that requires doctors 

to tell women about the possibility of changing the outcome of a chemical abortion. North 

Dakota physicians and medical experts serving women in our state spoke in support of the 

Abortion Pill Reversal Informed Consent Act.  Gov. Doug Burgum stated this concerning 

the Abortion Pill Reversal Informed Consent bill, “If it gives hope to even one person who 

has started the process and wants to try to reverse it, it is worth providing that information.” 

The RRWC is also using tactics of the minority, in our pro-life state, to challenge the law 

that requires doctors to tell patients that abortion terminates “the life of a whole, separate, 

unique, living human being”.  

State Director Linda Thorson stated, “Women are strong and capable; they have the right to 

the truth about any medical procedure. To hide facts from women is failed health care. It 

serves only to make more victims for the purpose of increasing the number of abortions in 

our state’s only abortion facility.” 
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Concerned Women for America is the nation’s largest public policy women’s organization. 
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